

March 18, 2019

Red Deer Public School Board 4747-53 Street Red Deer, Alberta T4N 2E6



Dear Bev Manning:

On behalf of the 2019 Canada Winter Games, we would like to thank you for all of your support and commitment from the time of the initial bid, leading up to and throughout the 2019 Games. The 2019 Canada Winter Games was a life shaping games experience for the athletes, coaches, officials, spectators, staff and volunteers and your support and contributions were critical in making this moment happen.

Our Games were not just amazing but also record breaking and innovative. We held the first ever National Torch Relay and brought a little bit of Red Deer to over 48 communities across Canada. We delivered the largest platform of sport and culture of any event in our communities history that brought attention and admiration across the country and around the world! We delivered the best organized, recognized and celebrated sport and culture celebration in Canada Games history!

There are many legacies from our Games. we showcased new and upgraded facilities to the best athletes and sport administrators across Canada. Our legacies also includes. culture and art projects, volunteer development and sport leadership but most importantly we engaged central Alberta and leave a lasting legacy of community spirit pride and accomplishment like never before.

It is all of these impacts that you helped made possible. Thank you again for your involvement and support. We could not have done it without you!

Scott Robinson

Chief Executive Officer

2019 Canada Winter Games

HOST SOCIETY RED DEER

THIS IS

Lyn Radford Special Marks My Short Board Chair
2019 Canada Winter Games of Students
To Arguner Marks M

2019 CANADA WINTER GAMES

CanadaGames.ca/2019

JeuxDuCanada.ca/2019

Red Deer, Alberta T4N 6X3

FUNDING PARTIES / BAILLEURS DE FONDS









Bev for you great Support of the Gares!